
 

       

 
 
Families - As we start the 2nd semester, there are some updates to share, that are effective as of Monday Jan 31st to Feb 16th or until 
we are advised otherwise. Most of the COVID protocols remain the same: reduce crowding/gathering, proper masks must be worn 
inside, designated entrances & exits still apply, students can eat in classrooms & teachers will encourage them to head out on 
sunny/warm days. Students are encouraged to arrive shortly before the 9am start time, lunch hour will return to 50 minutes long 
and as such the school day will end at 3pm, students will be encouraged to leave shortly thereafter.  
Thank you, On behalf of the Oak Bay Administrators.  
 
Grade 12s - Baby Submissions for Yearbook 
Yearbook Baby Grad submission is now open! All pictures and write ups must be submitted by Friday, February 14th. The write up 
must be to a maximum of 50 words.  This is an opportunity to have your child's baby picture(s) in the yearbook with a personal 
message. The Baby Grad entries are optional. You may choose to enter one or two if you would like to, they may come from 
parents, siblings, grandparents, etc. The cost is $10 per submission, to a maximum of 2 per student. Your write-up may include 
anything you would like, a quote, well-wishes, memories, etc.   
Please submit through this form Error! Hyperlink reference not valid.  Payment can be made through SchoolCash Online. 
If you have any questions or concerns please email Ben at bturner@sd61.bc.ca 
 

                                                                 
 
   
Fundraiser -Our Alumni Association in partnership with the OB Rotary Foundation is actively fundraising to resurface our school 
running track. This is a HUGE endeavor and the committee is looking to raise roughly $200,000 to accomplish this. We will be 
holding the second of four no-sort bottle drives, as one of our many fundraisers. The bottle drive next Saturday Feb 5th will be from 

10am to 1pm in the back parking lot off Cranmore Road. Please come by and support this great cause if you are able.                     
               

 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Jan 31-Feb 4, 2022 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Jan 31st  First day of Semester 2 
Feb 5th   No sort Bottle drive  
Feb 11th  Semester 1 Report Card Distribution 
Feb 18th  Pro D Day-school not in session 
Feb 21st  Family Day-Stat Holiday 
Feb 28th  PAC Meeting 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bturner@sd61.bc.ca


                   
 

        Sports News  
Senior’s Night celebrated an amazing group of grade 12’s who have worked hard all this season as COVID rookies on the Senior 
Girls Basketball Team. Fantastic individuals that carry spirit and generosity as their leadership traits, truly wonderful 
representatives of Oak Bay. Way to go Young Ladies! Avery Mickelberry, Davin Fisher, Ashlyn Hadfield, Isabel Andiel, Katie Storzer, 
Sasha Storzer, Emme Eardley 
 

 
 
  
Please visit the following website for information on Black Press's Virtual Career and Post-Secondary Education 

Event: https://events.blackpress.ca/greatervictoria/#row-five 

Sign-up for each session is done on an individual basis as each one has a separate time slot. Some sessions are purely informational, 

while others are held with the goal of hiring and enabling Q&A. 
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January 2022 Snapshot 

Impact of Social Media on Teens 

 

http://cm.pn/8egd

